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August 14, 2009

144 Division St.
Lincoln, AL  35096

August 14, 2009
To Whom It May Concern;
Over the past two years I have had the pleasure of working with Edward Roberts in his capacity as an IT expert. During that time Edward has proven himself to be an excellent contributor to the Talladega Test Facility team. He has strong technical skills, a great work ethic, relates very well with our customers and is willing to do whatever it takes to get the job done. 
While working at the Talladega Test Facility, Edward has demonstrated leadership through his abilities to train new interns and lead these interns by example. He has successfully led several projects and tasks that have been assigned to him. For example, he led the PC upgrade project, ensuring that all applications were installed properly and in the process assisted the users by setting up their new PC’s. He was instrumental in delivering the XP upgrade to all three of our test facilities as well as being one of the key contributors to our Arizona relocation project.  He also demonstrated his leadership skills by developing laptop encryption and inventory management software upgrades.
Edward will be a great contributor and an excellent asset to any company that employs him. 

Sincerely,
Peter F. Lawson
Director, Test & Evaluation

Harley-Davison Inc.

